
1 

 

 

MINISTRY OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

EOIxx-FA-2024 

 

RECRUITMENT AGENCY SERVICES  

FOR POSITIONS OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICERS OF THE MUNICIPAL 

COUNCILS 

 

The Ministry of Local Government is seeking the services of a reputable Recruitment 

Agency to assist the Special Administrators in the recruitment process for the vacant 

positions of Chief Executive Officers (CEOs) of the Municipal Councils.   

Detailed Terms of Reference and relevant documents on the EOI can be obtained via email 

to ceocouncils@gmail.com  

 

Written Submissions marked “EOIxx-FA-2024 - RECRUITMENT AGENCY SERVICES  

FOR POSITIONS OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICERS OF THE MUNICIPAL 

COUNCILS” in a sealed envelope addressed to the Permanent Secretary, Ministry of 

Local Government, 4 Gladstone Road, FFA Building, Suva or P O Box 2131, 

Government Buildings, Suva shall reach the Ministry, no later than 4.00pm on 

Monday, 29 April, 2024.  

 

 

 

Seema Sharma 

Permanent Secretary for Local Government 
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